
Presentation & Discussion:  Intrigued? Skeptical? Supportive? Homegrown National 
Park is a nation-wide biodiversity conservation effort led by Doug Tallamy, an 
entomologist concerned about the loss of insects and songbirds. He advocates replacing 
some (not all) of the lawns in our yards across the nation with native plants and 
connecting these habitats together to benefit pollinators and people. Please watch the 
recorded presentation (50 minutes long with additional questions) (go to Palouse 
Conservation District, Educational Archive) then come ready for lively discussion about his 
ideas. We will follow with tips for establishing native plants in the fall from seeds and 
transplants. We will have native plant seeds for you to spread in your yard. 

Penny Morgan loves native plants and fostering biodiversity. She is a retired professor 

of fire ecology at the University of Idaho. 

Debbie Kadlec is a landscape planner with years of experience working with people to 

create beautiful, healthy yards and gardens with both native and non-native plants. 

7:00 pm PDT, Thursday October 12, 2023
Join us in the Lecompte Auditorium, 2nd floor 1912 Center in Moscow, ID

or via ZOOM at  https://uidaho.zoom.us/j/3240288251
 

Sponsored by the Idaho Native Plant Society White Pine Chapter

Homegrown National Park Discussion 
Followed by Tips for Establishing Native Plants in the Fall

Penny Morgan & Debbie Kadlec
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